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      Board of Elections to Post Ballot Proofs 
 
 
HAMILTON, OH: Proofs of the November 2, 2021, General Election ballots will be 
available for inspection beginning at 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, September 14, 2021, until 
8:30 a.m. on Wednesday, September 15, 2021, in accordance with R.C.3505.14. Our 
office hours are 8:30 am to 4:30 pm Monday through Friday.  
 
The proofs will be available for review at the Butler County Board of Elections office 
located at 1802 Princeton Road, Suite 600, Hamilton, OH  45011. 
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